To: Mike Shreve and The Bright Holiday Organization
From: Kings Trail Elementary School

Re: Thank Youl!!

With a grateful heart and an abundance of joy we want to say thank you from the
bottom of our hearts!! Your generosity and kindness speaks volumes to the
families and staff members of Kings Trail Elementary school!! This Christmas

would not have been as special if it had not been for your enormous out pour of
love!

Your partnership with us makes a significant difference in the lives of our students
each year and we want you to know that you are greatly appreciated! As you may
know we have a unique mixture of cultures here at our school and most of our
students experience poverty in one way or another. Your gifts assist our parents
in ensuring that their children get to experience the true meaning of Christmas!!
This makes you guys absolutely amazing!

In closing we here at Kings Trail Elementary school would like to wish you all a
Happy New Year and a heartfelt thank you for EVERYTHING you have done for us
these past few years! We look forward to making new memories with you in the
future. God Bless You!

Educationally Yours,

Ms. Shubert

Principal of Kings Trail Elementary School




